



May 8, 2019
Re:
Wales BOH requirements for installing a sewage disposal system

To Whom It May Concern,

In order to install/repair a subsurface sewage disposal system in the Town of Wales, the Board of Health is requesting your assistance with the following:
1. All installation designs must have an approval stamp on the body of the plans and include a minimum of two BOH approval signatures, with the date.
2. Pump-up systems must be wired by a licensed electrician and must be inspected by the Wales Electrical Inspector, Scot Mansfield, 413-245-7571 ext. 124.
3. Systems requiring changes to the plumping system must be inspected by the Wales Plumbing Inspector, Rich Buccelli.
4. To schedule a perc or an inspection, please contact our Board of Health Agent, Jill Cafarelli at 413-246-9804.  

5. A Title 5 sand sieve analysis must be provided for all septic installations.
6. BOH will require receipts for doubled washed stone and where it is being purchased.

7. BOH will require receipts for quantity of sand purchased for project.

8. BOH requires the following 4 inspections:
a. SAS Bottom

b. Septic Tank Bottom--check for stone
c. Final System Inspection 

d. Grade & Stabilization

The Town of Wales - Board of Health reserves the right to revoke any permit at any time for any reason.  Any work performed on a septic system in the Town of Wales without proper approval may affect the status of your permit in this town.  
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to call this office at 413-245-7571 ext. 105.
Thank you for your cooperation, 
Wales Board of Health 
